
 
Do you enjoy knitting?   We are looking for seniors who wish to take part in 
‘Seniors Knitting for Warm and Cozy Children’s Charity’. 
 
The types of knitting we are in need of include adult and children’s sized 
hats, scarves, mitts, neck muffs, gloves and socks of all sizes.  
 
For more information please contact Jo-Anne Granger at 
scrappergirl45@gmail.com    
 


